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CERTIFIED RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Frank Giuffre 
Mallory Improvements 
445 W. Oklahoma Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53207 

Dear Mr. Giuffre: 

Re: Agreement for Access to Property Between 

July 19, 2002 

Mallory Improvements and Hein-Werner dated 8/17 /99 

The Wisconsin Department ofNatural Resources is requiring that Hein-Werner complete 
additional work with regard to the former Hein-Werner property located at 1005 Perkins 
A venue, Waukesha, Wisconsin. 

Pursuant to Condition 5 of the referenced access agreement, Hein-Werner is required to 
give Mallory Improvements a three (3) business day notice of work. 

Please be advised that Key Engineering will be on-site on Friday, July 26, 2002 for the 
purpose of collecting shallow soil sampling in specific areas agreed to by the Department. 
The samples will be analyzed to determine if lead concentrations exceed Wisconsin 
Administrative Code NR 720.11, Table 2, Industrial Contact Level. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 
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cc: Greg Johnson -Key Engineering 
Brenda H. Boyce - WDNR 
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Regards, 
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H. Y.Buffington 
Director, Safety, Environment 
and Quality Group 


